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What happens in Beiarn Grotteklubb
Beiarn Grotteklubb hasn't ceased to exist, even though they haven't been heard from in a while. Their annual and on-
going activities are being carried through, they have built up a Caving Park outside Rønnåhøle. For a couple of years 
their autumnal caving expeditions have been in Staupåmoen, but will now move to Gråtådalen. Terje Solbakk has 
written two reports on plans to make waterwork dams in Litj Gråttåga and Breivikelva, and the influence on the nature 
if the plans are accomplished.

Hva skjer i Beiarn Grotteklubb


